
Westchester County Youth Committee 
 

Announcement    9/7/20 
 

Attention Junior Bowlers, Mom’s and Dad’s 

 

After much discussion and debate, the Youth Committee has decided to cancel the WCJBT 2020-2021 

season. 

 

With all the protocols enacted by the state…It will be impossible to run a fun tournament for the kids 

and successful program for the association… 

 

Some of the main reasons are as follows: the safety of your children is most important and the protocols 

not allowing more than one parent to be with their kids…Limited lanes usage…with the social distancing 

requirements and the wearing of the masks 

 

I know many will be disappointed as we are…we have run the WCJBT for over 30 consecutive years. 

 

We are planning (if the Protocols will allow) a modified Junior County Championship in January, 

and possibility of an Adult/Junior Championship in April. 

 

The Junior Bowlers that won awards last season..  Those awards will be presented at your league 

sometime in November…we will make arrangements with your center and coaches. 

 

Stay SAFE, 

 

Tom Solimine Sr 

WC Youth Committee Chairman 

  

  

 


